
Welcome-cum-Induction Meeting 

Date: 29/11/2022  

Venue: Department of Botany 

 

 

The Department of Botany organised  its welcome ceremony for +3 First year 
Hons.Students on 29.11.2022 (Tuesday) at Tulasi women's college, Kendrapara. In this 
meeting our principal madam Dr. Pramilarani Behera, presided the meeting. Ms 
Rajeswari Rout, HOD, Botany, gave introduction about the event.Ms Varsarani Das 
gave welcome address and Ms Jayashree Das gave vote of thanks.  All the students 
and  Teachers  of the Department present and cooperate  in the welcome meeting.  

 

 

 
 


